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Swiss National Class Report 2021 
 
 
For 2021 the Swiss Melges 24 Class Association SMCA still based on rather weak membership 
figures. In the national class, there are actually only two boats sailing on international level and with 
full memberships to IMCA. The two boats from Switzerland have partly participated in the 2021 
European Sailing Series. Both teams also took part in the European Championship in Portoroz in 
Slovenia. 
 
There are still around 10 Melges 24 registered in Switzerland but most oft them are not interested to 
race on higher levels. Of course we will continue to try to persuade these teams to take part also in 
international events. 
 
Unfortunately, the traditional Coppa Lino Favini in Luino on Lake Maggiore is no longer supposed to 
be part of the European Sailing Series. We very much regret that, since this event used to be noticed 
as Open Swiss Championship in many past years.  
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